
SAVE THE DATE!! 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 27TH @7PM 

FOR THE EMERSON 

“HOME FOR THE HOLIDAYS” 
Winter concert 

All  5 th & 6 th grade students are working hard preparing 
for their  performance.  We wil l  feature singing, solos,  
special  groups, a bell  choir  and choreography.  Every 
student plays an important role in the success of our 

concert.  
We look forward to performing for you. 

Can’t wait to see you!! 
ÙąôĆøą ÔĈ÷üćĂąüĈĀ ÊÍÃÃ ăÁĀÁ

Musically yours, Mrs. Taormina 

lisa.taormina@fraserk12.org 


